
From: Ungar, Tom
To: Finnerty, Chrisanne
Cc: MacMillan, Gord
Subject: Park Avenue Reconstruction
Date: September-08-16 2:17:49 PM
Attachments: Stairs from Church Property.pdf
Importance: High

Good afternoon Chrisanne,
 
As per our telephone conversation earlier this afternoon, this is to inform you the Town intends to
reconstruct Park Avenue from Main Street to Lorne Avenue in 2018.  The project is under detailed
design now.  As mentioned, there is a set of stairs at the church located at the north-west corner of
Main Street and Park Avenue, that connects two entrances into/out of the church with the existing
sidewalk on the north side, some distance west of the intersection as illustrated in the attached
photo.  Because of the narrow right of way on this section of Park Avenue it appears that it will not
be feasible to extend the existing sidewalk on the north side to Main Street.  Consequently it may be

appropriate for me to attend the next Accessibility Committee meeting on September 15th to
address this issue with the Committee.  As discussed, could you please put me on the agenda.
 
Thanks,
 
Tom
 

T. Ungar, P.Eng.
Capital Projects Engineer
Engineering Services
Development & Infrastructure Services Commission
Town of Newmarket
395 Mulock Drive, Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7
905-953-5300,  Press 2, ext. 2504
tungar@newmarket.ca
www.newmarket.ca
Follow us on Twitter@townofnewmarket
Newmarket:  A Community Well Beyond the Ordinary
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